
P-04-409 - Welsh Names for new trunk roads in Wales: Petitioner to 

Clerking team  

Hi Sian, they have completely missed the point of the original petition. It did 

not ask for renaming only for them to use a Welsh name if applicable. If the 

current numbering system continues then so be it. 

 

I do however find the minutes for the petition to be both massively offensive 

and hypocritical. They refuse to accept this petition for NEW roads but are 

willing to rename a section of the A470 with an English name. 

 

Please forward this to the committee as they say they wish to formally seek 

my view. 

 

Stuart 

 

 


